
Shenzhen Sperll Optoelectronic Technology Co., Ltd. 
4th Floor, Building 3, NO.1059 Songbai Road, Nanshan, District, Shenzhen 518108, 

China 

 

 

Date: October 23, 2024 

 

FCC ID: 2ATV8SP52XE 

 

Model Number: SP528E, SP521E, SP522E, SP523E, SP524E, SP525E, SP526E, SP527E, 

SP529E, SP52AE, SP52BE, SP52CE 

 

To: Federal Communication Commission  

Authorization and Evaluation Division 7435 Oakland Mills Road  

Columbia, MD 21048 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We, Shenzhen Sperll Optoelectronic Technology Co., Ltd. hereby declare that our 

product (LED Controller) Model Number: SP528E, SP521E, SP522E, SP523E, SP524E, 

SP525E, SP526E, SP527E, SP529E, SP52AE, SP52BE, SP52CE board, Schematic, 

Hardware version, Software version, structure and internal photos are same, named and 

appearance differently due to marketing purposes. 

 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please have my best 

attention. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

(Signed) 

Name / Title: Derek Xie / Engineer 

Company: Shenzhen Sperll Optoelectronic Technology Co., Ltd. 

Address: 4th Floor, Building 3, NO.1059 Songbai Road, Nanshan, District, Shenzhen 

518108, China 

Phone: +86-18823863369 

Fax: +86-755-89378380 

E-Mail: derek@sperll.com 


